


 

Due to space limitations and for safety reasons, accreditation to the meeting will be closed 

once the room reaches its full 
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VII. Lunch 

 

Given the limited capacity of the cafeteria at the meeting venue participants are encouraged 

to have lunch at nearby restaurants located at Pier 21. To facilitate that there will be 

transportation available to participants, from the event venue to nearby restaurants during 

lunch times. (Please refer to schedule above). 

 

Participants are kindly requested to respect the schedule and are encouraged to make use of 

the buses to return promptly to the venue, in order that meeting discussions can resume as 

scheduled on the agenda. 


